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XPO Logistics Responds to Today's Misleading Report From a Short-Selling Firm

GREENWICH, Conn. - December 13, 2018 - XPO Logistics, Inc. (NYSE: XPO), a leading global provider of transportation and logistics solutions,
today issued the following statement:

Today's report from a short selling firm is intentionally misleading, with significant inaccuracies, and fails to reflect that XPO has delivered strong
performance for its long-term shareholders. The facts demonstrate that the short seller's claims, most of which have been previously floated and
refuted, are largely baseless and an attempt to string together unrelated pieces of incorrect information to paint an inaccurate impression of the
company. Of particular note, our accounting practices are based on Generally Accepted Accounting Principles and are audited annually and reviewed
quarterly by our independent auditors. 
XPO's long-term financial outlook remains positive. We will communicate directly with our investors and customers regarding this short seller's report.

About XPO Logistics
XPO Logistics, Inc. (NYSE: XPO) is a top ten global logistics provider of cutting-edge supply chain solutions to the most successful companies in the
world. The company operates as a highly integrated network of people, technology and physical assets in 32 countries, with 1,529 locations and more
than 98,000 employees. XPO uses its network to help more than 50,000 customers manage their goods most efficiently throughout their supply
chains. XPO's corporate headquarters is in Greenwich, Conn., USA, and its European headquarters is in Lyon, France. www.xpo.com  
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